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Upton Priory School 


Allotment, Wildlife & Gardening Club  


Current Projects..... 
 Creating a Wildlife 


Garden outside Year 1 
Classrooms. 


 
 Growing fruit & 


Vegetables in raised beds 
outside front entrance. 


 
 Exploring and observing 


nature. 
 
 Learing about composting 


with Kyle and his compost 
pile. 


 
 Building a hide for bird 


watching 
         
 Projects comming soon.... 
 Orchard, Big Tidy up 
 Friendship Garden 


 
Watch this space  


            MMaarrcchh  22001133  NNeewwsslleetttteerr  


Welcome to the first Allotment, Wildlife and Gardening 
Club Newsletter. 


The children have been working very hard every Friday 
afternoon to transform the outdoor gardens into a haven 
of green space. Successfully achieving bronze and silver 
awards from the Royal Society for the Protection of 
Birds (RSPB). 


If you would like to get involved or donate gardening 
equipment, plants and seeds. Please contact Alicia Clare 
(Volunteer) on alicia@bluesci.org.uk or 07863344051 . 


              All donations and help warmly welcome.
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  April 2013 Newsletter  
Thank you to Food4Macc for their support and advice on the 
planned redesign of the school orchard. The orchard 
transformation will start with a volunteer day on Friday 10th 
May 2013 between 10am and 3pm..... Come and join in...to:


• Dig the base of each fruit 
tree & feed with manure. 


• Prune bushes 


• Create nature area, bird 
feeders, log piles, bird 
hide 


• Lay basic pathways with 
wood chippings 


• Create natural log seating 


 


• Tree Pruning Workshop 
(orchard) with local tree 
surgeon Joe Wells on 16th  
November 2013  


                


                  


               Food4Macc Direct 


             


Upton Priory School 


Allotment, Wildlife & Gardening Club 


 
Would you like to help or 


donate tools 
 


 contact...... 
 


Alicia Clare 
Volunteer 


 
Mobile: 07863344051 


 
Email: 


alicia@bluesci.org.uk 
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Upton Priory School 
  Allotment, Wildlife & Gardening Club


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


Mr. Scarecrow looking after 
the fruit, vegetables & 


herbs.  
 
 


Thank you to staff, parents 
& grandparents for their  
kind donations of plants & 


cuttings. 
 
 


Alicia Clare Volunteer 
Mobile: 07863344051 


Email: alicia@bluesci.org.uk 
 


       May 2013 Newsletter   


The Orchard & Wildlife Explorer Trail is now taking shape. 
Thank you to the helpers who kept going on Friday in the 
rain.   


CCCooonnngggrrraaatttuuulllaaatttiiiooonnnsss............ ...   Gardening Club has successfully 


achieved the Royal Horticultural Society (RHS) Campaign 
for School Gardening Awards: Level 1 ‘Planning’ and Level 2 
‘Getting Started’.  


WWWhhhaaattt   ttthhheee   CCChhhiiillldddrrreeennn   sssaaayyy   ttthhheeeyyy   hhhaaavvveee   llleeeaaarrrnnnttt... ... ... ...       


 "How to plant seeds and plant onions"   


 "How to sand benches"  


 "That gardening is more fun than playing... Im proud of 
myself" 


 "Compost is made out of worm poo"  


 "To make a bug hotel"  
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  Upton Priory School       


Allotment, Wildlife & Gardening Club  


            June 2013 Newsletter  
The outdoor classroom set in the tranquility of the fruit 
orchard has proven to be a relaxing space to enjoy barefoot 
yoga, listening to bird song, making wooden sculptures, wind 
chimes and looking for bugs along the nature trail. 


                                                                Year 1 Poem 


Year One  you are funny ones 


now you have learnt  how to plant onions 


how to sand down a garden seat 


plant seeds for nice food to eat 


now we can make a bug hotel 


and worm poo compost does not smell 


we love to play, jump and run 


but gardening is much more fun 


having dirty hands can be good 


only when gardening in the mud 


out in the sunshine up in the sky 


make a scarecrow to make birds fly 


this is what we have learnt to do 


we are all proud that’s me and you.                                                               


 


 


 


 


 


The children have been busy....... 


 Keeping the fruit and  


         vegetables watered with 


         the help of Mr Twigg   


         (Caretaker) 


 Planting flowers 


 Weeding 


 Feeding the birds      


             


               Alicia Clare (Volunteer) 


                 Mobile: 07863344051 








Upton Priory School 


Allotment, Wildlife & Gardening Club 


 
Please help yourself 


 


Fresh herbs 
 The children have 
 planted fresh herbs 
 for parents and staff 
 to take some home. 
 


         July 2013 Newsletter  


Rhubarb Pie Picnic  
The children enjoyed trying homemade rhubarb pie, picking 
rhubarb for parents to take home. 


A Woodpecker visiting our feeders 


        








Upton Priory School 


        Allotment, Wildlife & Gardening Club    


     September 2013 Newsletter             


Welcome to Year 1 children........ and the start of 
the new term’s Allotment, Wildlife & Gardening 


Club Newsletter. Each Friday the children join Mrs 
Clare to learn about wildlife, growing fruit, 


vegatables & herbs and composting.  


Young Explorers have: 


 Been on the  trail 
of bugs and frogs 


 Sampled the fruit 
from the orchard, 
tasty apples & 
raspberries  


 


 Fed the Birds  


 Weeded & 
watered 


 Picked potatoes & 
onions 


 


Our very own nature 
walk....Big Tidy up 


 
Work has started on: 


 Clearing the 


pathways 


 Cutting back the 


shrubs 


 Laying woodchip  


 








 


 


October 2013 Newsletter 
• Making fat balls to feed the birds 


• Picking fruit and Vegetables to make fruit crumble and soup 


• Collecting leaves to make stick people pictures 


• Digging up worms for our compost pile 


 


Upton Priory School 
Allotment, Wildlife & Garden Club 








 
 


 Upton Priory School      
           A


 


AAlllllloootttmmmeeennnttt,,,   WWWiiillldddllliiifffeee   &&&   GGGaaarrrdddeeennniiinnnggg   CCCllluuubbb                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           Food4Macc Direct 


November 2013 Newsletter 
 Thank you to Tree Surgoen Joseph Wells & Food4Macc for a successful 


community orchard tree pruning demonstration & talk....... ‘the Orchard 


is a magical spot’  


 Exciting News ! Gardening Club have been awarded £500 from Peaks 


& Plains Community Grants Fund to work with a willow artist.... watch 


this space ! 


 Comming soon....‘Give and Gain’ Day  31.01.14. Peaks & Plains team of 


staff will spend the day at the school transforming the outdoor space.  





